
 

Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) 

NEW COMMUNIQUE 

Feedback Mailbox We’re Listening! 

 

The Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) is pleased to inform all 

stakeholders that a dedicated Feedback Mailbox has been launched to enhance 

communication and engagement with the public. 

Email: feedbackroc@govmu.org 

This new channel is designed to receive your feedback, suggestions, complaints, and queries 

related to the services of the Registrar of Companies (ROC). Submissions will be acknowledged 

and addressed within three working days, in accordance with our commitment to service 

excellence and the ISO 9001:2015 standards. 

This initiative demonstrates our ongoing efforts to promote transparency, accountability, and 

continuous improvement. We value the voice of every stakeholder and recognise that your 

insights are essential in helping us strengthen our systems and build a more efficient and 

responsive service. 

We encourage individuals, businesses, and all stakeholders to make full use of this platform 

and support us in creating a business environment that fosters trust, compliance, and 

innovation. 

  We Value Your Feedback 

Your input is important to us. 

Kindly send your suggestions, comments or concerns to: 

feedbackroc@govmu.org 

Together, let us shape a modern and inclusive corporate landscape for Mauritius. 

Date: 16 June 2025  

Corporate and Business Registration Department  

One Cathedral Square Port Louis 

 

mailto:feedbackroc@govmu.org
mailto:feedbackroc@govmu.org

